
Den Leader Appreciation: Matt
Schickling
May is Den Leader Appreciation Month in the #MayflowerCouncil.
Today, we recognize Matt Schickling of Pack 55 Northborough as
our second Den Leader of the Week for May 2024.

Matt Schickling

“Matt’s  leadership  and  investment  in  youth  development  is
obvious in how he speaks to the scouts and guides them through
the program. Word of his leadership has spread through the
town, and his den is now almost twenty Cub Scouts strong!”
explained Pack 55 Cubmaster Eric Young. “Matt also is a voice
for  inclusion  in  Cub  Scouting  and  champions  the  power  of
Scouting to transform the lives of ALL youth.”

And  with  all  that  said,  we  hear  Matt  will  be  the  next
Cubmaster of the pack – congratulations!

“Den Leaders Light the Way!” Scouters! It’s time to celebrate
some of your extraordinary leaders. Using your suggestions,
the  Mayflower  Council  will  recognize  our  superlative  Den
Leaders  via  social  media  weekly  in  May.  Meanwhile,  each

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/den-leader-appreciation-matt-schickling/
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officially registered Den Leader in the Council will receive a
limited edition commemorative patch! Nominate your best den
leaders here.

Don’t  forget  to  RSVP  to  the  Den  Leader  AppreciationCheck
Extravaganza near you!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdPAxsNpEyPiycvY4rTIKDoL5_wgMxCcqbDH_Hganb3xBDW9g/viewform
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